
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Uganda COVID-19 Travel Update – August 4, 2021 
 
Tourists may visit with a negative PCR test taken no more than 120 hours 
before their flight into the country. All travelers will be given a Covid-19 test 
at their own expense (no more than $65) upon arrival, regardless of age. 
They will then be taken to a holding area, or they may check into a 
designated hotel, to await their results. The government also requires 
departing passengers to present a negative test taken not more than 72 
hours before they are scheduled to leave the country. 

 

  
 

 

 


